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Your Reference:                                                            June 27, 2023 

MEDIA INVITE 

LAUNCH OF THE ANDROID MOBILE APPLICATION PROJECT 

June 27, 2023, Kingstown - The Royal St Vincent and the Grenadines Police 

Force will launch a digital mobile application for the Traffic Department to view 
vehicle data digitally on Thursday, June 29, 2023, at the Police Headquarters 

Conference Room, in Kingstown at 1:00 pm.  

The IT Department of the RSVGPF has collaborated with the National 
Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (NTRC) and Inland Revenue 

Department (IRD) to develop the Android Mobile Application. 

Commissioner of Police, Mr. Colin John, Mr. Mosley Walker from the Inland 
Revenue Department, Mr. Cyron Cyrus, Software Developer at NTRC, and 

Sergeant Syon Shoy will deliver remarks at the launching ceremony. 

A cordial invitation is extended to members of the media to attend and cover this 

event. Thanks in advance for your kind cooperation. 

-End- 
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